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 Dear Brothers and Sisters
We asking the Lord to bless their lives and ministry. We wish you a Merry
Christmas remembering the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ. We also want to
say thank you for your prayers in 2019 and share some news from our
ministry in Honduras with you.



ACHIEVED GOALS
The material "Devotionals with Riddlers" is finished
to help meditate on Scripture in a playful way.
In January, the "Discancing through Small Groups"
course will begin online through the Global Reach
virtual classroom 
Conferences and preachings on Christian Education
in the city of Choluteca and San Luis.

PRAYER REQUESTS
For the formal start in January the class of "Making
Disciples through Small Groups" in the virtual classroom
of World Reach.
From February the first level of the Mobile Biblical Institute
of Global Scope will begin in the cities of Santa Rosa de
Copán and Siguatepeque. We hope to train 30 to 50
Christian leaders between the Three groups.
Projects to continue writing material to support the
spiritual growth of the believer and new online classes for
Global Reach.
For the training of Sunday school teachers and our
ministry of teaching in the local church where we gather. 
Please pray for us. During 2020 we need to raise the
economic livelihood we need for monthly spending as a
missionary family.

https://world-reach.org/en/missionary/hector-and-
angelina-estrada/
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